
CONGRATULATIONS 
Royal Ballet School 
A few weeks ago one of our Year 4 children, Elliot, went for an audition at the 
Royal Ballet School. He was successful in his audition, and he has been offered 
a place!  This means that he will be a Junior Associate, dancing with the Royal 
Ballet School in Manchester every Saturday for the next academic year, 
September until July.  
Elliot was extremely shocked but very proud to be offered a place.  
Huge CONGRATULATIONS ELLIOT.  We are all so proud of you! 
 
Race for Life 

Last weekend Ethan from year 5, and Lucas from Year 6 took part in the Race 
for Life.  
As you can tell from the photograph, they both successfully completed it, AND 
still had huge smiles on their faces. 
 
WELL DONE BOYS, we hope you managed to raise lots of money.  We are sure 
your parents are as proud of you as we are. 
 

 
Golden Boot Winner 
Jayden from Year 5 was presented with the Golden Boot  Award in recognition of 
being the  highest goal scorer this season for Congleton under 10s  
 
DONATION TO THE RNLI 

 
 
We are pleased to let you know that following the Marlfields Merlins 
sponsorship money raised at this year’s Rotary Club Swimathon has now 
been donated to the RNLI. 
 
 
 

 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 

ROAST  
BEEF 

 
CHEESE 

& 
ONION 

PIE 

 
TUNA 

PASTA 
BAKE 

 
MAC ‘N 
CHEESE 

 
PORK 
BURGER 

PASTA 
WITH 

TOMATO 
& BASIL 
SAUCE 

 
CORNED 

BEEF 
HASH 

 
CAULIFLOWER 

CHEESE 

 
FISH 

FINGERS 

 
CHEESE 

OMELETTE 

 
Please ensure your order is with us by 3:00pm on Tuesday 2nd JULY.  

  
Any orders received after this time will be returned to you and you will need to send in a 

packed lunch for that week.  
 
 
 



BEWILDERWOOD  / PEAK WILDLIFE VISITS 
Next Friday, 5th July is the BIG DAY OUT!   
 
Please ensure that your child is in school on time (8:50am), the buses have a strict schedule, 
that they need to stick to, and we will be unable to hold up the coaches for any late comers.   
 

Unless you have ordered a school packed lunch, you must send your child with a packed 
lunch, drinks and snacks.   
 

All children for either visit must be wearing sensible full shoes – no sandals will be allowed.  
School tops MUST be worn, but comfortable tracksuit bottoms/leggings for the bottom half. 
Dependant on the weather on the day please also send them in with a light coat or sun hat 
and sun cream 

 



 


